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“We did not
come to fear
the future. We
came here to
shape it.”

=-Barrack Obama

Build your

“Tribe™!

The M.O.C. Initiative is
always open to new
members. Find more
information, including
the link to sign up at
https:/provost.nmsu.edu/
student-resources/men -
of —color/

Join us at our next
meeting as welll

Contact Us: M.O.C. Initiative
moci@nmsu.edu

O' Find us on Instagram:
NMSUmenofcolor

Welcome Aggies!

Welcome back all M.O.C.1.
members and a special
welcome to our new students
to the Fall 2022 semester. The
semester already kicked off on
an exciting note with the Aggie
Carnival - an opportunity for
new and returning students to
dive into life as an Aggie.

The carnival proved a great
opportunity to meet and share
with new students the many
opportunities that await them
as Aggies. It was also an
opportunity to induct new
M.O.C.I members whom we
look forward to sharing a great
experience together.

What’s New?

Walking into their destiny!! NMSU
hosted The First Year Walk, a
profound and inspiring moment
to see first year students entering
through Miller Gates. The walk is a
NMSU tradition that symbolizes the
official welcome to the Aggie
community.

Welcome to AggieLand!!

Upcoming Events:
° Sept 7th - M.O.C.I. Study Session 4:00-6PM MT (AIP)
. Sept 10th - NM State vs. UTEP, 7:00PM, MT (away game)

. Sept 14th - M.O.C.I. Informational meeting, 6:00-7:30PM MT

Keep a look out for details of our upcoming meetings, including guest
speaker information, topic, and how to join. Have a great start to the
semester!





